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Partnership Pays Off 
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New Online Waste Collection Complaint Form 
 
The Prince George’s County Department of Environmental Resources” (DER) Waste Management Group 
recently launched an online Waste Collection Complaint Form.  The form can be accessed and completed 
online by visiting the DER website located at http://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/DER/ and clicking on 
Waste Collection Complaint Form under the Quick Links heading.  
 
“We want to assure our citizens and residents that we value any concerns they may have regarding 
missed appointments and their collection service”, said DER Director Charles W. Wilson. “Providing good 
customer service is a top priority of this agency.” 
 

Continued Enforcement 
 
At two recent meetings attended by BHCA, a representative of the Revenue Authority of P.G. County has 
been a speaker and addressed that agency’s enforcement authority.  It was stated the Authority will 
continue to issue citations for infractions of parking regulations. As expressed by the Authority 
representative these are not new regulations they are enforcing.  They have been “on the books” for years 
and enforcement is a part of the County’s “Livable Communities” initiatives. 
 
Those regulations most frequently cited include: No person shall stop, stand or park a vehicle in a direction 
other than the flow of traffic (wrong side parking) and on an unpaved area of a residential lot that is less 
than one acre in size (parking on the lawn).  (Section 26-127.04) 
 
On Abandoned Vehicles: that is inoperable and remained or left unattended on public property for more 
than 48 hrs, that has remained on private property for more than 48 hrs. or any partially dismantled , 
wrecked or junked vehicle may be presumed to be abandoned.  (Section 26-162) 
 
More information regarding the Revenue Authority’s functions can be obtained by contacting them at 301-
925-9448.  

TLBU Update 
 

On Thursday, October 29th, representatives of the developer for this planned 409 single family community 
on the west side of Frank Tippett Rd. will be presenting their preliminary plan before the County Planning 
Commission.  Representatives of BHCA will be meeting with the developer prior to the hearing for a 
detailed update on the project.  
 
As previously reported, BHCA, along with Williamsburg Estates Community Assoc. (WECA), have been 
following this project for several years and working with the builder toward helping to achieve one of 
BHCA’s goals of getting a recreation/community center built in our area.  This effort met with success 
when the developer and the Commission approved a plan amendment which will require the builder to 
allocate funds to the County toward construction of this facility.  
 
BHCA will continue to report on this project due to the significant impact it will have on our community. 
 

http://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/DER/
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Neighborhood Watch Report 
 

n, we will see the morning temperatures dropping.  This usually leads to 
ving vehicles unattended and/or in open garages while they “warm up”.  
 a running, unattended vehicle is Prince George’s County is illegal and will 
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Crime Reports 
 5 are reported weekly in The Washington Post, The Star and are also 
Additionally you can sign up for daily, weekly or monthly alerts of crimes 
 home address at www.crimereports.com. 

to review these reports to be aware of what is happening in our community.   

Important Public Hearing 
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 Monday, October 26, 2009.  The Prince George’s Planning Commission will 
e proposed amendments to the Countywide Master Plan of Transportation.  
 Council Hearing Room, First Floor, County Administration Building in Upper 
00 pm.  

d in CR-54-2009 (DR-1).  Copies can be obtained at the CAB or at 
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Welcome Back 
 
We want to let everyone know that Valerie Mersier is back with us as Chairperson of our Communications 
Committee and Board member.  
 
Valerie had to take a “leave of absence” for several months but has indicated she is back to work and 
ready to get back into it again.  (Gradually).  We’re glad to have her back.  She is a valued member and 
contributor to the BHCA Board of Directors. 
 

General Membership Meeting 
 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR for Monday, December 14, 2009 at 7 PM for our general membership meeting.  
The meeting will be held at Rosaryville Elementary School. 
  
The agenda for this meeting will be sent out prior to the meeting.  

BHCA Contact Information
Brookwood-Hollaway Civic Association, Inc. 

PO Box 280  - Cheltenham, MD  20623 

Email – bhca-membership@comcast.net

mailto:bhca-membership@comcast.net

